From the Desk of:
William Pierce
Three Points Karate
Tulsa, OK


Students and Parents,
I'm so excited to announce our 2014 Holiday Sale! This year we're going all out to bring you awesome martial arts equipment and gifts your whole family will love (and some they really need!) .
From high quality safety gear and at home training equipment to hundreds of dollars in savings on tuition, we've really pulled out all of the stops. We're really, really excited about the sale - we know you'll love it!
If you need to get a second uniform, replace that worn out mouthpiece, or finally get a new headgear (you know, they're not supposed to cut off circulation to the brain ;)), we can help at the Holiday Sale.
The Sale is Saturday, November 15th from 9:00am to 12:00pm. 
3 HOURS ONLY!

Here's the deal: We can only do this kind of sale for so long - the discounts and incentives are just too good to have available all of the time, so we only have the sale from 9am-12pm. Every year we have people try to purchase after the noon cutoff and the answer is NO, so please be sure to make it to the sale itself!
We'll schedule discreet pickup if you're trying to surprise someone with a gift, and even let family and friends make phone orders. If they call between 9 and noon they'll get the Holiday Sale prices and discounts. I mean, why not hit up grandma for some cool karate gear, right?
Anyway, we're really, really excited about the sale, as if you can't tell, and we hope you are too! We'll be announcing it in class over the next few weeks as we get ready for it. 
If you have any questions, please let us know.  See you at the sale!
William Pierce
P.S. Black Belt and VIP students will be allowed through the doors at 8:30am!
P.P. S. We'll even have a really cool new student package, so if you know of anyone who's been wanting to start but just hasn't yet, let them know that November 15th is the perfect day. Thanks!

